
 

 

Port of Portland  
Commission Meeting Announcement 

Please note change of venue for the October meeting. 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, October 9, 2024, at 9:30 a.m., the Board of Commissioners 
of the Port of Portland will hold its monthly meeting at: 

City of Hillsboro 
Civic Center Auditorium 

150 E. Main Street, Hillsboro, Oregon 97123 
 

Subject to successful streaming, the Board of Commissioners also plans to provide access to the 
meeting virtually on the Port’s website and YouTube channel for those Commissioners, members of the 
public, presenters and staff unable to attend in person. 

We appreciate your interest in the Port of Portland and your comments and testimony are important to 
us.  Written public comments can be submitted via email at testimony@portofportland.com.  If you 
submit comments in writing, we will distribute them to all Commissioners for their review.   

If you wish to provide live testimony, you may do so in person, or you may send an email with your first 
and last name to testimony@portofportland.com and you will be provided with a link to testify via MS 
Teams.  Please limit your comments to two minutes.  The deadline to sign up for live testimony via MS 
Teams is noon on the day prior to the Port of Portland Commission Meeting. 

Pamela Thompson 
Executive Secretary 

Date:  September 25, 2024 
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